
 

Term 2 2022 

We hope that you had a lovely half term and that the 

children are ready for another term of exciting learning! 

We have a busy term planned with lots of great activities 

to for your children to get their teeth into.   

Our new topic is Stone, Fire and Ice. Here are some of the fun things we will be 

learning this term… 

 

Topic 
 Our new topic for Term 2 is Stone, Fire and Ice. Over the next two terms, 

the children will become Historians! The children will be learning all 
about how to survive in the Stone Age. They will investigate the tools 

used, the predators which the Stone Age humans evaded and the 
clothing they wore. 

 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be focusing on the 

four main operations (addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division). The children will 

be learning to use formal written methods 

for this.  They will also answer a range of 

problem solving questions.  

English 

In Reading, we will start off the term by looking 

at our class reader, Stig of the Dump. In writing, 

we will be developing children’s skills through 

writing recounts and vivid descriptions. We will 

also be revising skills such as, expanded noun 

phrases, prefixes and suffixes. 

 

Reminders 
Our PE days are Wednesday & Thursday. Please 

ensure the children bring in their PE kit and 

spare clothing for outdoor learning on 

Wednesdays (see previous dates sent out).  

 Please ensure that Reading Records are signed 

when children read – this should be daily! The 

children will get a chance to change their books 

throughout the week. The reading quiz can be 

done in the classroom or at home.  

 

 
 

Notices: 

31/10/22 INSET Day 

1/11/22-4/11/22 Individual Photos 

2/12/22 William Harvey Class Assembly 

14/12/22 Christmas Dinner 

9/12/22 Medal Assembly 

16/12/22 Last Day of Term 

 

 

 


